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Week of: 16/02/2024

 A note from the Educators: 

 Reminders: 

 Stay in touch :

 Upcoming events: 

admin@houghtonschool.co.za

011 483 2550

Please allow for 24 hours for a response.

Please dress in the correct school
uniform.

Please be respectful and kind at all
times

Remember to bring all stationery and         
books to school

Complete all homework and tasks

Houghton is a fee-paying school.

14th Feb is Valentine’s Day!

Interschool Athletics for
selected learners. 
16th Feb - Valentine’s day
Dress up for R10-00
23rd Feb - Assembly

Dear Parents!
Welcome to Houghton News.
Last week we celebrated World Read Aloud
Day. Thank you to all the learners who
participated and to the educators who
made the day special.
Selected learners will be participating in
the Interschool Athletics meeting on
Wednesday. We wish them well. 
Friday is Valentine’s Day at Houghton.
Come dressed in red, pink, white and blue!
SGB elections are coming up in March!
More information to follow soon.


